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POLLING LOCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

Minutes of the August 4, 2016 Meeting 
 

 
 

1. CALL TO ORDER   

 
Opened meeting at 7:04 pm 

 
2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

Pledge lead Selectman Luszey 
 
3. ATTENDANCE 

 
Ted Luszey, Patti Barry, Deb Stoddard, Paul Inderbitzen, Chief Rob Buxton,  
Harry Schibanoff 

 
4. OLD BUSINESS 
 

Reviewed the ice rink and Memorial School as possible alternatives to the Community 
Center for polling.  Consensus is to continue to use the Community Center. 

 
Discussion turned to configuring the Community Center to better facilitate polling. 

 

Action Item: Luszey to have Town Engineering Department create a drawing of the 

interior of the Community Center to scale with voting booths placed. 

  

 
Next meeting at August 18, 2016 7:00 pm to be held at the Hudson Community Center. 
 
Agenda is to review traffic patterns and possible changes at and around the Community  

 
5. OTHER BUSINESS/REMARKS BY MEMBERS 
 
6. ADJOURNMENT 

 
Adjourned the meeting at 8:25 pm 

 


